
Congratulations to GVCS 
students for their  
performances during 
Taekwondo Day on March 26! There were 
homeroom competitions in Poomsae, Sparring, 
Breaking Board, Yell, and a kicking event between 
teachers and students. The winning homerooms 
were 8th grade, 10th grade and 11th grade.
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We have been praying for the needs in our 
world and especially for believers in 
persecuted countries.  Students and 
sta� raised $500 to help with the cost of 
printing and distributing Scripture passages 
which have been translated into languages 
of people groups who do not have the 
Bible in print. With a matching donor our
 gift was doubled to $1,000!

Parent Teacher Conferences are being held through  zoom this week and next.  
We are so grateful for technology that makes it possible to meet with parents 
remotely!
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Outreach/Service:  
Students wrote cards of 
encouragement for 
residents and works at 
Menno Haven,  a retirement 
community near our 
campus.

7th grade SAP (Study Abroad Program) students have recently participated in the 
following experiences: Science classes using microscopes, Geography classes posting 
prayers for peoples of the world on the hallway bulletin board, activities in Creative 
Arts book reports in English.4

6We are welcoming the the warmer weather 
of spring-time! The high school biology class 
went outside to pick newly grown seeds and 
leaves for observation under 
microscopes. 
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